
Salish Sea EEPSA Meeting Minutes 
January 8th, 2021 

 
Attendance:​ Chloe Faught, Lisa Lockerbie, Dayna Christ-Rowling, Joanna Linger, Lara 
Kremler, Gillian Petrini, Kiersten Brookes 
 

1. C2C 2021 Planning Meeting Date  
- Possible meeting dates Tuesday January 26 or Monday January 25 

ACTION:​ Chloe will make a date with EEPSA planning group and also invite 
upper-island and Saltspring people to collaborate. 
 

2. EEPSA Release time  
- EEPSA is offering each chapter funding for5 days of release time for planning 

ACTION:​ Chloe will ask EEPSA for enough funding for all of us to be released.  
- Hope to have our SSEEPSA exec meet possibly face to face ​February 10 - 
- Questions to discuss for this meeting- what is going well, challenges, goals, 

future events  
 

3. February Pro-d 
- We have been offered a ‘walk-in’ spot at Tapestry, if we want it or we can do our 

own zoom, we would need to advertise and get registration going asap.  
- Kiersten has made great headway and done a lot of work with her students on 

letter writing with the municipal government. Joanna suggests having some of 
the younger kids and her highschool kids talking about their climate change 
advocacy work.  

ACTION: ​Continue the discussion of this idea, to work on for C2C or for a spring pro-d 
or an after-school workshop. 
ACTION: ​Dayna, Gillian and Lisa will ‘recycle’ their presentation from October C2C. 
Joanna and Lara to be looped into the presentation planning discussions as possible 
presentation contributors. 
ACTION:​ Chloe will ask Tapestry to add it (will be via zoom) and will find out the time 
and duration.  
 

4. Logo artwork  
- Jennah the artist is excited to make up some ideas for our SSEEPSA logo 
- Possible images to include Orca, arbutus, and waves, possible words: Salish 

Sea EEPSA 
ACTION: ​Lara will talk to a sign-maker about digital needs.  

- Possibly for this to a project for an art class to digitize what Jennah comes up 
with. 
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5. Donation 
- Joanna made a $25 donation to non profit on behalf of our guest speakers from 

the Colquitz pro-d day. 
 

6. Looking ahead 
- Everyone is looking forward to being able to meet again, maybe go out for 

dinner!! 
 
Upcoming tentative meeting dates: 

● Thursday February 25th, 3:30-5pm 
● Thursday April 29th, 3:30-5pm (possible AGM) 
● Thursday June 11th, 3:30- 5pm (possible AGM) 
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